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Dear Readers,

The International Journal of Eye Banking applauds and thanks the authors who have sub-
mitted article for this third edition and for the previous two editions since the assumption of
the Journal by the EBAA.

However, to develop the Journal into the publication which the eye banking community and
the EBAA membership wants and deserves much more must be achieved in article submis-
sions. As you read this edition and previous editions we urge and indeed implore you to
examine your own work and submit articles for publication. (Remember the International
Journal of Eye Banking thanks to the EBAA and other sponsors does not charge, a frequent
practice with many online journals, any publishing fees to authors). Further we ask that you
reach out to your colleagues locally and across all boarders and invite them to submit their
research, case studies and reviews as well. We promise to expedite review and to publish
within a timely manner and to promote the Journal to the broadest possible readership.
What more can an author ask than responsive publication and the opportunity to insure the
success of a unique journal dedicated to ocular tissue delivery and transplantation? It’s your
Journal and it needs your support!

Sincerely,
Ellen Heck
Editor in Chief



